Student Homework Journal - A Letter to the Parents……………..
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Dear Parents,


This is your child’s homework journal. There are 33 weeks of homework included. The homework assigned is designed to spiral back through the curriculum so students are always practiced in their skills. During the first nine weeks of school I will train the students in the homework spiral and assist them in these tasks. I expect the students to do their homework to the best of their abilities BY THEMSELVES (grades 2-5). This will be a difficult challenge at first, but will become easier and easier as the year progresses. Students should not get upset if the work seems difficult at first, and should make their best attempt on the tasks. I need to see their thinking and mistakes to better know how to teach them. I consistently check for homework completion and accuracy every day. Your child should never have more than an hour of homework per night. 

The homework is as follows:

Math – Five to nine problems a night, Mon.-Thurs. (Periodically they may have additional problems depending on the topics and skills we study.)(15 minutes)

Grammar (grades 3-5 only) - One skill set with a mentor sentence per night, Mon.-Thurs. (5 minutes)

Science/Social Studies (grades 3-5 only) - 2 questions/vocabulary per night, Mon.-Thurs. and occasional brief tasks assigned during the week as appropriate to the lessons. (10 minutes)

Reading - Read a book for at least 20 minutes a night and respond to the reading. READING LOGS ARE DUE EVERY MONDAY.

***There may also be special projects or other types of homework assignments periodically given.

The curriculum has changed somewhat this year due to the adoption of the Common Core State Standards. The homework your child will complete is based on the new standards. For detailed information on the standards, go to the following links: 

                                         http://www.corestandards.org/              https://www.georgiastandards.org/Common-Core/Pages/default.aspx
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns regarding homework, please email me at my school email, and I will respond to you promptly.

Your Child’s Teacher,
